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Dear Parents 

Re: UCAS Merseyside Higher Education Convention 2018 

As part of our Lower Sixth ‘Thinking about your future’ programme, your daughter will be 

attending the UCAS Higher Education Convention which is being held at Liverpool 

University on Wednesday 13th June between 9.30am – 2.00pm.  On the day before the 

Convention, your daughter will be given a programme for the event, her ticket and a map 

showing where students will be registered.  The event consists of two parts: 

a) A ‘marketplace’ where representatives from over 150 universities and colleges will 

be available for students to ask questions, obtain copies of prospectuses or, by using 

the unique barcode on their tickets, request further information from particular 

exhibitors. 

b) A series of presentations on a wide range of subjects studied in higher education, 

including Geography, Law, Medicine, History, Midwifery, Engineering and much 

more.  These talks are organised on a first come, first served basis.  Therefore, I 

would advise students to attend at least two presentations first, and then visit the 

‘marketplace’ later, when it will be much quieter. 

There will be students attending this convention from across Merseyside and, as well as 

being an enjoyable and informative day, it will also make students aware of the competition 

for places on competitive courses!   

Students will be registered by Mr Lawell and Mrs Syms at the beginning of the day and staff 

will stay at the convention should students need any advice or support.  Our registration 

point will be as follows: 

Place:   Victoria Gallery and Museum (across the road from University Square) 

Time:  9.00am prompt 

Students must attend at least two presentations and the ‘marketplace’ and are free to make 

their own way home at the end of the day.  There are a wide range of cafes and shops in the 

area for students to obtain lunch. 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/
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I would be most grateful if you would sign the reply slip below and ask your daughter to 

return this to school.  If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr F Lawell 

Assistant Headteacher KS5 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 
 
Name:                                                      Form:                                  
 
I do / do not give permission for my daughter to attend the UCAS Merseyside Higher 
Education Convention on Wednesday 13th June 2018.  
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………. Date ……………………………………………. 
 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/

